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LETTER DATED 17 JUNE 1993 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTA.TIVE OF

MEXICO ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL OF THE CONFERENCE ON

DISARMAMENT TRANSMITTING A COPY OF A LETTER ON NUCLEAR TESTING

SENT TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE UNITED STATES ON 14 JUNE 1993 BY

THE MEMBERS OF THE PUGWASH COUNCIL ATTENDING THE 43RD PUGWASH

CONFERENCE IN HASSELUDDEN, SWEDEN

In view of its indisputable interest for the members of the Conference on
Disarmament, I would be grateful if you would arrange for the attached letter,

published on 14 June this year during the 43rd Pugwash Conference, held in
Hasseludden, Sweden, to be distributed as an official document.

(Signed): Miguel Marin Bosch

Ambassador

Permanent Representative

GE.93-61240 (E)


